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I am now retired but for over 30 years I commuted 100 miles a day to and from work. 

During that time, depending on the hours I was working, weather conditions and 

traffic, it would have been difficult for me to get home to my polling place. I was 

grateful for “vote by mail”.  Not only did it make placing my vote easier, but I loved 

being able to sit at my kitchen table and take as long as I wanted to complete my 

ballot. When we were required to vote in person, I do not recall ever having to 

present identification. I simply stated my name and they found me on the list and 

handed me a ballot. I think voter fraud is greatly exaggerated.  I do not believe there 

is any more now than when voting in person.  


